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How will the school and district communicate with me? 
 

• Communication from the school and district will come in the form of emails, 
text alerts and phone calls. Please make sure your contact information is 
current, to ensure you receive all messages.  

• The Brave Bulletin is a weekly e-newsletter sent each Friday during the 
school year. If you are not receiving this email, make sure you check your 
spam folder and verify your information is correct in Skyward. 

• You can check the district website and social media pages for information 
and updates – www.usd204.net.  

• Each school uses Facebook to connect with families and the community and 
to share important updates. Make sure you are following your child’s school 
on Facebook to stay connected. 

 
 
How do I update my contact information in Skyward? 
 

 

http://www.usd204.net/


Where can I get information on school and district events?  
 
You can access the USD 204 Academic Calendar under the ‘Parent Info’ tab on the 
website. The district also maintains an electronic events calendar that is updated 
throughout the year. You can access this by going to the USD 204 website 
(www.usd204.net) and clicking on the ‘Calendar’ icon on the front page. 
 

 
 
Th events calendar can be filtered down to specific buildings by selecting the 
‘Building/Calendars’ tab on the right side of the page.  
 

 

http://www.usd204.net/

